
 

 

 

SISTERS OF ST JOHN OF GOD TRUST SCHOOLS, PAKISTAN 

CHILD PROTECTION POLICY 

 

As a formal place of education with the Catholic Church in Pakistan, the Sisters of St John of God Trust 

Schools, Lahore models and transmits a philosophy of life inspired by belief in God whereby each child is 

cherished and affirmed as precious, having basic human rights and dignity. The School Management, 

Principals and Staff aim at making our schools centres where profession standards are maintained and 

where students learn in a happy and safe environment. 

Therefore our Child Protection Policy has been written and adhered to, so as to ensure that every 

possible measure is taken to protect children from physical, sexual and emotional harm. Children are 

made aware of their human rights, how they can protect themselves and where they can report any 

disturbing experiences. 

 

Signed: ………………………………    Date:    14th March 2023 

Congregational Leader 

 

Details of personnel to be contacted in relation to any child abuse issue: 

Designated District Liaison Person 
Sr. Michelle McHale 
113 Dharmchand, 
Bagrian, 
Greentown, Lahore.      Phone: 03454550917 

 
Deputy Designated District Liaison Person 
Ms Nazia Bernadette, (Director/Principal) 
St. John of God School, 
Halloki, 
Lahore. Phone: 00923474016233 &  

 00923191015656. 

Archbishop Sebastian Shaw, 
Archbishop’s House, 
Lawrence Road, 

Lahore.       Phone: 03072346072 


